
 

Agenda Item: Consider Purchase of Chipper – Split with City Utilities 
 

Requested & Presented by: Jasen Glasbrenner 
 

Meeting Date: Finance Committee on 01-07-2025 and Common Council on 01-07-2025 
 

Committee Review:  
 

Background: Due to the age and condition of the current chipper, the Public Works Department would like to request 
the purchase of a new chipper. The purchase will be split with the Electric Department of City Utilities. 
 
The bid process has been completed. Two bids were received as follows: 

1. New Vermeer BC1000XL from Vermeer Wisconsin – Total Cost: $60,680.00 
2. New Bandit CB90 from Brooks Tractor – Total Cost: $59,509.20 

 
If the purchase is approved, the existing chipper will be sold. 
 
Department Recommendation: Authorize the purchase of a new Bandit CB90 from Brooks Tractor. 
 

        
 
Financial Impact: $29,754.60 
 

Funding Source:  Budgeted 2025 Outlay Item 
 

Requested Action:  
 
 

Finance: Motion to recommend to the Common Council the approval of the purchase of a new Bandit CB90 from 
Brooks Tractor for approximately $29,754.60 using funds from the budgeted 2025 Outlay. 
 

Council: Motion to approve the purchase of a new Bandit CB90 from Brooks Tractor for approximately $29,754.60 
using funds from the budgeted 2025 Outlay. 
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